International Rescue Committee
Country Office

Building No. 2, Plot No. 270,
Service Road North, Sector -9/3
Islamabad, Pakistan

Tel: +92 (51) 4445243-44
Fax: +92 (51) 4445246

March 06, 2018

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to acknowledge that Holistic Understanding for Justified Research and Action (HUJRA), a non-profit
organization, has worked as an implementing partner with the International Rescue Committee Inc. (IRC) from
1% June, 2016 to 30" June 2017. During this period, Hujra has successfully completed “Community Driven

Environmental Health Project” covering outcome area of WASH in target districts (Mardan, Nowshera and

Peshawar).

Worth noting that the Hujra had completed the above-mentioned project in a timely manner without any
major financial or administrative issues. We wish the organization best of luck for its future growth and

continuity of business.

This letter is being issued at the request of Hujra.

/Aﬁan Bin Junaid

Country Director




